
 

 

 

 

 

I just wanted to express my gratitude to Wendy Brown and the other members of the AWAC 

who helped us get the application for Reptilia defeated last night at the council meeting.  

 

I deeply appreciated the letter that Wendy submitted to the council explaining the solid reasons 

why this and any other zoo should never be part of our city.  

 

Merci 

Kelly Smith  

 


